
City of Santa Clara Notice of Public Hearing 

Regarding the Levy of Benefit Assessment Applicable to the Santa Clara Parking 

Maintenance District No. 122, and Approval of Distribution of Director’s Report Fiscal Year 

2021/22 

Notice is hereby given that the Director of Public Works has requested a report, in writing, 

to be prepared and filed with the City Clerk, which provides the basis for the levy of benefit 

assessments for the costs of maintenance and operation on all lots or parcels of property within 

said maintenance district. Said report sets forth the amounts to be provided in the budget for 

maintenance and operation; a description of each lot or parcel of property in the maintenance 

district, by a legal description, assessor's parcel number or other description sufficient to identify 

the same; and the amount of assessment to be levied for the fiscal year 2021/22 against each lot or 

parcel of property. Said report is open to public inspection. 

Said report will be heard by the Council at its meeting to be held on Tuesday, June 22, 

2021, at 4:00 p.m. or as soon as thereafter as the matter may be heard during the regular meeting  

held virtually via Zoom consistent with State of California Executive Order N-29-20, at which 

time said Council will examine said report and hear all persons interested therein. 

Meeting access:  

https://santaclara.zoom.us/j/99706759306 Meeting ID: 997-0675-9306  

Phone: 669-900-6833 or 877-853-5257 (Toll Free) 

 

Any interested owner, objecting to the amount of the assessment on any lot or parcel of 

property owned by him, may file with the City Clerk at or before the hour fixed for hearing a 

protest, in writing, signed by him, describing the lot or parcel of property so that it may be 

identified, and stating the grounds of his/her protest, and may appear at said hearing and be heard 

in regard thereto. 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

The public hearing location is accessible by wheelchair and public transportation.  People 

with impaired speech or hearing may call (408) 615-2490 through 711 the nationwide 

Telecommunications Relay Service.  The California Relay Service can also be reached in Spanish 

for both TDD and voice at 1-866-833-4703.  If you need sign or other interpretation, please call 

(408) 615-2490 at least one week in advance of the hearing.  Reasonable modifications in policies, 

procedures and/or practices will be made as necessary to ensure access for all individuals with a 

disability or with limited English proficiency.  For more information, contact the City's ADA 

Coordinator in the Department of Public Works at (408) 615-3000. 

Citizens are encouraged to attend the hearing and may submit written and/or oral comments 

directly to the City Clerk, 1500 Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, California, 95050; telephone 

(408) 615-2220. 

Nora Pimentel, MMC, Assistant City Clerk 


